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Comments: With population growing so fast we must protect what true wilderness we have left on this planet!

Please protect all these lands with "PRIMITIVE" classification! The 1989 Exxon Valdez oil spill was a wake up

call to and a resulting promise to protect these WSA "in perpetuity for conservation and wilderness purposes" 

 

Please support Alternative D that includes Lake Nellie Juan and the lands within the WSA boundary that were

purchased for restoration of wilderness resources following the oil spill. 


